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Dr. Piermaria Oddone, Director
Fermilab

P.0.Box 500

Batavia IL 60510

Dear Pier,
[ am writing to you in my role as Chair of the LBNE Institutional Board (IB). The
LBNE IB requested that I inform you of the resolution that it unanimously approved at its

meeting this past Saturday (April 28).

The LBNE Institutional Board strongly supports inclusion of at least one underground Far
Detector option in the Final Report of the LBNE Re-Configuration process.

Best regards,

Maaprns

Marvin L. Marshak
College of Science and Engineering Professor
Morse Alumni Professor



